Smith, George

From: Chamberlain, Justin

Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 2:35 PM
To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: 87895 Compliance Monitoring Event

From: Walker Wrenn [mailto:walker@locklearconsulting.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:14 AM

To: Chamberlain, Justin

Subject: 87895 Compliance Monitoring Event

Justin,

FYI - The second 2017 semiannual sampling event is scheduled for Nov 20-22 at Enterprise.
All the best,

Walker Wrenn, P.G. | Environmental Division Director

4140 NW 37t Place, Suite A, Gainesville, FL 32606
P: 352.672.6867 F: 352.692.5390

Locklear
& Associates




